
 

 

May 07, 2010 

 

To: Nemko TCB 

 

Attn: To whom it may concern 

 

Subject: Supersede request  

 

Reference: 

AM/FM Stereo Receiver with 2.4 GHz WiFi 802.11b/g module 

Model No.: CR-H500NT 

IC: 1559C-CRH500NT 

FCC ID: XEGCR-H500NT 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Concerning our product model CR-H500NT we realized that the wrong photographs were sent to Nemko 

TCB by mistake. We would like to supersede the existing internal photograph exhibit by the correct  

exhibt.  

 

We had two different kinds of product versions. One is North America version and the other is European 

version.  

 

FCC compliance test has been correctly performed with North America version sample. However the inte

rnal photograph exhibit which was submitted before was photographs for European version product.  

 

Actual tested sample’s photographs should have been submitted to Nemko TCB. We confirm that the 

wrong photographs were sent to Nemko TCB by mistake. 

 

Please see attached correct internal photograph exhibit and supersede wrong photographs by correct  

photographs. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

Akira Sekiguchi 

TEAC 

 


